
Proposed Parameters for Public Feedback on Board Items 
 

The Franklin County Board of Education often solicits feedback on 
proposed policy changes and potential programs. This may involve 
submission of feedback through an online form linked to our district 
website. 
 
In an effort to provide consistency with public comments at our regularly 
scheduled monthly meetings, it is recommended that public feedback forms 
soliciting input include an expectation that the name, phone number, email 
and physical address of the provider be completed in order for the school 
system to verify the commenter. Going forward, forms should be updated to 
include this additional information.  
 
No personnel or student information, protected by law, will be presented in 
this forum. 
 
In addition, only policies that are up for formal review will allow for public 
feedback through the portal. If someone wants to speak regarding a policy 
not up for review or other issue, they will need to attend a regularly 
scheduled monthly meeting and sign up for public comment to share.  


